


Bobby Hempfling moved to nominate Colin Harvey as President of RCDC. Emily Doran 
seconded the motion. The motion carried with 5 in favor and O against. 

President Colin Harvey moved to nominate Emily Doran for Vice President. Bobby 
Hempfling seconded the motion. The motion carried with 5 in favor and O against. 

President Colin Harvey moved to nominate Pat Sheehan as Secretary of RCDC. Bobby 
Hempfling seconded the motion. The motion carried with 5 in favor and O against. 

President Colin Harvey moved to nominate Bobby Hempfling as Treasurer of RCDC. 
Emily Doran seconded the motion. The motion carried with 5 in favor and O against. 

4. Discussion on next steps for the Rollingwood Park Tree Planting Project

Interim City Secretary Makayla Rodriguez stated that the Park Commission received proposals
for the previously approved tree planting project. She continued to say that the Park
Commission recommended to proceed with a proposal from Maas Verde Landscape
Restoration and that City Council approved the recommendation at their February meeting.
She also mentioned that the Park Commission will discuss tree placement at their next
meeting.

5. Discussion and update on RCDC Commercial Concepts working group

President Colin Harvey shared the confirmed members of Commercial Concepts working
group as well as explained next steps.

Brian Rider joined the meeting at 5:36 p.m.

6. Discussion and possible action on initiatives and projects for RCDC funding that are eligible
projects pursuant to Chapters 501 and 505 of the Texas Local Government Code

President Colin Harvey reviewed a list of possible initiatives and projects requested by City
Council members, RCDC members, and members of the community.

The RCDC discussed and asked questions regarding the possible use of RCDC funds to
receive proposals for visual conceptual designs for the Commercial Concepts working group.

Barry Delcambre moved in favor of funding for the Commercial Concepts working
group. Pat Sheehan seconded the motion. The motion carried with 6 in favor and 0
against.

President Colin Harvey discussed the possible investment of license plate reader security
cameras.

Bobby Hempfling moved to support funding for security cameras. Pat Sheehan
seconded the motion. The motion carried with 6 in favor and O against.

The RCDC discussed addressing security concerns near the Zilker Reserve and possible
solutions. City Attorney Stanley Springerley gave clarity regarding eligible enhancement
funding possibilities for the Police Department as well as the use of interlocal agreements with
surrounding cities.





Pat Sheehan, RCDC Secretary 




